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Message from Mrs Ashby-Smith 

    Bilton Grange Primary School 

                    WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 

CERTIFICATE 

Congratulations to the following children who all received a special mention this week:  

 

EYFS – Amelie, Hallie, Kira, Violet 

 

KS1 – Freddie, Skylar, Emmanuel,  

 

KS2 - Amelia, Fraser, Harvey, Hugo, Kamilla, Kingsley, Poppi, Riley, Elsie, Noah, Maggie, Hayden, Libby, George  

This week’s STAR LEARNERS 

Dates after Half Term: 

 

 Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th,  

Thursday 13th  March 

         Reception Allotment Visits 

 Tuesday 11th March 

Y 3/4 Visit to St. John’s church 

 Wednesday 12th & 14th March 

Year 5 Waterstones visits 

 Monday 17th March 

         KS1 Harlow Carr Trip 

 Wednesday 19th March 

         Reception and Y6 height and      

         weight checks 

 Wednesday 19th March 

         Reception Beep Beep Day! 

 Friday 21st March 

         Comic Relief 

 Friday 21st March 

         Year 5 Space Camp 

 WB Monday 31st March 

         Reception and KS1 Easter Craft     

         Parade 

 Tuesday 25th & Wednesday 26th  

March 

Lower Juniors School Production 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children have had a brilliant start 
to the half-term!  
It was great to see the children 
engaging in the fun of World Book Day 
yesterday. The children enjoyed a 
range of activities from creating their 
characters, reading with different 
children across school and even 
choosing their own book. Thank you 
for your generous donations. We were 
thrilled to get Acorns involved in the 
fun and their children have been able 
to choose a book too.  
Thank you to parents who contacted 
school regarding support staff hours. 
Please follow this link: 
https://www.biltongrangeharrogate.c
o.uk/our-school/vacancies/ for 
further information on the role and 
how to apply.  
Thank you for your continued support 
of your child’s attendance and 
punctuality at school. As always if you 
need any support from school with 
these please contact me. 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Ashby-Smith 

 
 

Bilton Grange PTA News! 

Upcoming Events!! 
 

 
Bilton Grange PTA News! 

 

 

 

Easter Discos 

Tuesday 1st April 

Wednesday 2nd April 

 

 
 

All funds raised this year will 

continue to go towards upgrade 

of play areas in KS1 and KS2 

playgrounds 

 

Please contact the school office 

if you would like to get involved 

in our PTA 
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Sports Clubs 
Tuesday      – KS1 Archery  
Wednesday – KS2 racket sports 
                       - KS1-KS2 dodgeball competitions 
                       - KS2 Inclusive sports 
Thursday    – Y3/4 Hockey club 
Friday           - LKS2/UKS2 Table Tennis 
Year 5/6 Book Clubs – Wednesday and Thursday lunchtimes 
Year 3/4 Book Clubs – Tuesday lunchtime  
Schools Out – Mondays 3:30 - 4:30  
Gardening Club – Mondays 3:14 – 4:00 
Dance club - KS1- Friday 3:15 – 4:15 
Dance club- KS2- Tuesday 3:15 – 4:15 
Science Book Club- Tuesday lunchtime 
 

 

This Term’s Clubs 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

Events this week 

Our passion for the arts has been shining out over the last two weeks, from our youngest children in school using Makaton to retell 

the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar to our oldest children in school creating and performing their own musicals in the glorious 

sunshine.  

              

  

Clubs 

` 

Our school choir gave it one last final push after a tiring night at the Young Voices concert as they performed a song to the rest of 

the school in our assembly before half-term. They did a brilliant job!  

                                                                             

 

Upcoming events 

Next week marks the start of gardening club for Y3/4 children. We can’t wait to get started and create some colourful spaces around 

the school grounds.  

 



 

 

  

 

Tickets will be on sale for the Yr 3/4 performance from Monday. £2 each and a maximum of 2 tickets per 

child for now. A letter will come home with your child today. 

 

There has been an increase in the amount of children not pre ordering their school lunch. School lunches 

cannot be ordered in school and must be done on your Schoolgrid account. Children that have not pre 

ordered a lunch will have to wait until the end of service where there will only be able a limited choice.  

 

Thank you!  
Mrs Miller & Mrs Hornby 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE UPDATES 
 



 

 

 

Dates for your Diary! 
Date Event 

 
Monday 10th – Friday 14th March Reception parents invited into school for 

morning task 

Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th  

March 

Reception Allotment Visits 

 

Tuesday 11th March Y3/4 Visit to St. John’s Church 

Wednesday 12th & Friday 14th March Y5 Trip to Waterstones 

 

Monday 17th March  KS1 Harlow Carr School Trip 

 

Wednesday 19th March Reception and Y6 Height and Weight Check 

 

Wednesday 19th March Reception – Beep Beep! Day 

 

Tuesday 25th – Thursday 27th March Lower Juniors School Production  

(further details coming in due course) 

Friday 21st March Comic Relief 

 

Friday 21st March  Year 5 Space Camp  

 

Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd April PTA Easter Discos 

 

Wb Monday 31st March 

 

EYFS & KS1 Easter Craft Parade 

Friday 4th April Finish for Easter Holidays at 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Attendance at Bilton Grange 
 

Why is it important to be on time for school each day? 
 

 

 
 

Thank you for your support in helping your child get to school on time each 

day!  
 


